
 
PROJECT UPDATE 
Next week preparations will be made between Irving and Lexington for paving on Wednesday, 
August 24th.  
 
Over the next couple of weeks, the contractor, Emery & Sons, will be working on cleanup items 
throughout the entire project site from 14th through 18th Streets. This will include replacing 
striping such as crosswalks and arrows during early September. 
 
Please let me know if you have any outstanding construction-related items that need to be 
addressed prior to project completion. 
 
ANTICIPATED ROAD CLOSURES 
According to the schedule provided by Emery & Sons, the following are the anticipated road 
closures for next week: 

 Intersection and road closures on 16th St. between Grand and Lexington. 
 Contractor will work 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. Monday through Thursday.  

 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cindy 
  
Cindy D. Moore, PE 
City of Astoria 
1095 Duane St. 
Astoria, OR 97103 
(503) 338-5173 
 


